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Good Morning,
It has recently come to our attention that AHS has changed some of their guidelines regarding sport and recreation and showers will now be available for use.
Due to the changes, dressing rooms will be open 30 mins before your ice time and you will be required to leave the dressing room no later than 30 mins from the end of your ice time. This will be strictly enforced and facility staff will be keeping track of those teams that stay late.  We need your groups to get out of the dressing rooms as soon as possible so that our staff can get in and sanitize the rooms for the next group coming in.
Dressing rooms and showers will come into effect tomorrow, October 7th, 2020.
50 person cohorts are still in effect and as a reminder, there is absolutely no spitting allowed in the facility.
If you haven’t sent the cohort listing/team roster yet please do so if you wish to use the dressing rooms. 
Note that the RDR Ice Allocator has supplied all cohort listing for league play in Session 1.
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  

